
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
            CIR HCS/2024-25/70 

 
August 22, 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Kindly note that selected students of Classes 10, 11, and 

12 will be visiting A.C. Joshi Library, Punjab University 

on Friday, August 23, 2024 during school hours from 

08:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  

The students must come in proper school uniform. 

 

Please note that Ms. Sunita Gera and Ms. Saloni Puri 

will accompany the students.  

 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 


